
Superintendent and Staff Report

Lincoln-Way Transportation IGA 

District 210 is currently negotiating a new bus lease with Midwest Transit Equipment for 32 
buses and is working with all elementary districts to ensure bus contracts line up with District 
210’s bus lease contract expirations. 
 
The length of District 161’s contract agreement will be 5 years as this will be the length of the 
new lease agreement.  This will take us through the 2025-2026 school year.
 
There will be no changes (except for dates) to the current contract agreement. 

The timeline is as follows:

 12/16/2020 – for discussion by D161 BOE

 1/20/2021 – passage of final contract by D161 BOE

 1/21/2021 – passage of contract and new bus lease by LW210 BOE


